
Parish Council Meetings 

The council meets regularly and 

you can find dates and venues on 

our web site. Members of the public 

are welcome to attend and a brief 

time is allocated at the start of 

meetings for questions. Some 

items, such as personnel issues, 

may be confidential and closed to 

the public. 

Upcoming Meetings 

(all meetings start 6.30 p.m.) 

February 11th 2019, Palterton 

Village Hall.  

March 11th 2019, Hillstown 

Methodist Church.  

April 8th 2019, Palterton           

Village Hall.  

May 13th 2019, Hillstown    

Methodist Church.  
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Scarcliffe Parish Council News 

 All systems go for Cross 
Street play area 

 

 

 

We’ve had the good news that Viridor has agreed to give us a grant to re-

instate the derelict play area on Cross Street, Hillstown. Orders have now 

been placed. Hopefully work will start and equipment should be installed 

in the next month. Council Chairman Malc Crane says: “We are absolute-

ly delighted that we can restore this run-down area and provide a secure 

and happy place for our youngest residents” 

Visit Our Website: www.scarcliffeparishcouncil.org 

Newsletter for Hillstown, Palterton and Scarcliffe, February, 2019 

Cllr Rose Bowler and Cllr Malc Crane discuss plans for the playground 

with Tom Gamble from the contractors, HAGS  

mailto:scarcliffeparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk
http://www.scarliffeparishcouncil.org.uk


Our new  life-saving defibrillators are now availa-

ble at Palterton Village Hall and Hillstown 

Methodist Church.  Scarcliffe’s defibrillator is currently located on Wood 

Lane, but will moved to a permanent site at the new bus shelter to be construct-

ed in the near future on Main Street, below St Leonard’s Church  

Life-saver training. Trainees gather to learn how to use a defibrillator with 

tutor John Whittaker from East Midlands Ambulance Service  on January 17th. 

DEFIBRILLATORS 

NEW BUS 

SHELTER 

A passenger waits for a 

bus at our newest Bus 

Shelter which is opposite 

the end of Nesbitt Street 

on Mansfield Road, Hill-

stown. 

Christmas Cheer! 

The Parish Council was very happy to support 
Christmas activities last year. 

Hillstown Jubilee Club prepared and 
delivered 52 meals to over 60s resi-

dents. They were well received: 

“It was a superb meal and very well 
presented.” “It was a very nice tea. 

Loved it!” 

Residents of Valley View at Hill-

stown were also delighted to re-

ceive their meals. 21 lunches were 

prepared by staff and funded by 

the Parish Council. 

The annual pantomime, Mother Goose, pre-
sented by the Dream Theatre Company at 

Palterton Village Hall on Monday, December 
10th, 2018 was sold out as usual.  Ninety 
lucky ticket holders enjoyed an excellent 

performance. Oh Yes They Did! 

The Council would like to gratefully thank everyone who vol-

unteered at the Pantomime and who organised, prepared 

and delivered the meals to our senior and junior citizens. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR, EVERYONE! 

Palterton Residents Association 
provided a meal for 32 Over 60s  

Scarcliffe Village Activities 
Committee organised a meal 
for 32 over-60s residents 
and a childrens’ party for 22 
happy young people. 

Planning a party or a social event? Want to hire a room for a meeting? 

Palterton Village Hall has recently been refurbished and has a good 

car park.  For further details and how to book, please see our website: 

www.scarcliffeparishcouncil.org 


